
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  Kent Collins, P.E., Deputy City Manager 
 
Date:  January 28, 2025 
Reference: Discussion regarding ADA, technology, and other improvements to the Council 

Chambers 

 2040: Sustainable City Government 

                         

During development of safety improvement plans for Town Center, ADA and technology needs 
were identified for the Council Chambers. Staff will present an introduction to those needs as well 
as possible solutions to address them. Staff will seek feedback and direction from City Council. 


